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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/08/2021 10:19:56

Commenter Info:
Steven Wallert
203 7th Ave S
Clear Lake SD, 57226
Email: stevenwallert@gmail.com  Phone: 6052375469

Comments :
Hello, I'm in favor of using more of the VW Money for charging stations here in South
Dakota. I would think this would help travelers using EVs throughout east and west of South
Dakota. I do own a Tesla and it's difficult to take longer trips since the main area with
charging stations are in Sioux Falls and Rapid City. I also think faster chargers would be
better! The Tesla super chargers can keep travelers on the road and make trips seamless using
EVs. With more money from the fund we can improve South Dakota's charging infrastructure!
Thanks! Steven Wallert
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